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Thank you!

THOMAS F. O'MARA  March 21, 2017

ISSUE: AGRICULTURE ECONOMY 

Thank you to the farm families and agribusinesses of the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions!

On behalf of our entire 58th Senate District, thank you to the farm families and

agribusinesses of the Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions.

We appreciate your hard work and your steadfast commitment to the future of farming.

Read more on National Agriculture Day HERE.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/agriculture-economy
https://www.agday.org/

